
LEE-LIBBY PARK NOPEC LIGHTING PROJECT 

CONSTRUCTION START: FRIDAY MAY 31, 2024 

 

D.E. Williams Electric Company will be starting construction of lighted bollards along the 
pedestrian path in the Lee-Libby Pocket Park in the City of Maple Heights.  Underground 
electric cables will also be installed to provide power for the lighting.: 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The contractor is scheduled to begin construction on Friday May 31, 2024.   The initial 
work will be excavating for concrete foundation holes for the eleven (11) planned bollards. 
The majority of the underground work will utilize directional drilling to eliminate the need 
for open cutting the walkways in the park.  A pedestal mounted electrical panel will also 
be installed as part of the project work. 
 
The sidewalk entrances through the park will be closed while this project is under 
construction.  Please do not attempt to walk through the park once the sidewalk 
closures have been posted.   

Your patience and cooperation are appreciated.  


